
Readmission to the University 
Students seeking readmission after being unenrolled for one year must reapply and submit official transcripts from any 
subsequent college or university to the Office of Admissions. 

Returning students will be readmitted provided there are no academic sanctions, disciplinary actions, or financial holds 
restricting enrollment. Students who are readmitted after two or more semesters of non-attendance must meet the 
degree requirements of the Bulletin in effect at the time of readmission. 
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